

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 6th June

FINAL DETAILS for Y6 RESIDENTIAL

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are very much looking forward to taking your children away on our upcoming residential to Ilam. The staff went for a final visit yesterday and we feel excited about the experience your children will have. A Kit List and further information was sent out last week in the Friday letters, which you should read carefully.

Please bring your child's suitcase to the designated car parking space at the bottom of the staff car park for **8:45am** and wait for our departure on the playground. We aim to leave around 9am. If your child has any medication, including travel sickness tablets or hay fever syrup, then please hand these over to Miss Gray. These should be labelled and details of administering them should be on the completed medical form.

On our return, we aim to arrive around the close of the school day. This is obviously dependent on the traffic but we will keep the office informed of any delays.

You can collect your tired and bedraggled child directly from the school car park **after informing a member of staff**.

The Ilam site is part of the National Trust so please remind your child ahead of time about positive behaviour and respecting the area.

We shall see you bright and breezy on Monday morning.

Kind Regards

The Y6 Team